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UPS AND FEDEX HOLIDAY SCHEDULES

 

Please note that UPS and FedEx will implement modified shipping schedules over the upcoming
holidays. Both UPS and FedEx will be closed on December 25, 2024, and January 1, 2025, and no
packages will be delivered on these dates. Any packages shipped with dry ice or cold packs should be
shipped by December 23 or December 30 or stored at the appropriate temperature and shipped after
the holiday. 
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